
St. Vincent and Sarah Fisher Offers Adult GED Classes

March. ?, 2014 - DETROIT — The GED program of the St. Vincent and Sarah Fisher Center (SVSF) has openings for its adult classes that are being offered at their main campus located in Northwest Detroit at 20900 Grand River Ave. 

The Adult Education Experience at St. Vincent & Sarah Fisher Center is a free, personalized tutoring program that focuses upon helping Detroit area adults (age 18 and older) toward becoming more self-sufficient and contributing members of the community and economy, through education. 

Orientations are held each Tuesday at 10:00 a.m., 2:00 p.m. or 5:30 p.m. To enroll, students must attend an orientation and complete an assessment test. Evening tutoring is available at this location only.

In an effort to reduce some of the barriers for adult students, the program provides the following assistance for students who comply with the requirements of the program (such as attendance, studying, etc.): 

· Registration and Results – the process of enrolling for a test and/or getting test results can be time consuming and overwhelming. The staff will facilitate not only the registration for the test, but also work with the testing center to get the test results as quickly as possible.
· Testing Fees – SVSF pays for the testing fees. The only cost to the student is that they are required to purchase their own GED course book (currently $21). There is no charge to enroll in the program.
· Transportation – SVSF arranges transportation to and from the testing center for students. 
 “When an adult obtains their GED, they are better positioned to secure stable employment. This economic empowerment is critical for the residents of our area. 80 percent of our students have told us that they are seeking their GED in order to better support their families,” says Diane Renaud, SVSF Executive Director/CEO. 

About St. Vincent and Sarah Fisher Center 

Celebrating 170 years of continuous service to the community, St. Vincent and Sarah Fisher Center is one of Southeastern Michigan’s oldest organizations. The secret to its longevity is that it evolves as the needs of the community change.  For more information, call 313-535-9200 or visit http://www.svsfcenter.org/ 
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